
Haralson County Schools

Child Find Notice

Haralson County Schools and the Georgia Department of Education are committed to locate, 
identify and evaluate children with a suspected disability and to make available an appropriate 
public education program for children living in the district. 

The Haralson County School district provides an evaluation for any student suspected of having 
a disability and attending a private school or is enrolled in a home study program in the Haralson 
County School district. Evaluations of students who reside in Haralson County School district 
but attend a private school within another school district will fall under the district where the 
private school is located. Thus, any Haralson County School district residents whose children 
attend private school elsewhere are referred to the appropriate school district. 

For additional information, please contact the Special Education Department at 770-574-2500 or 
through the Georgia Department of Education website: www.doe.k12.ga.us. 

Haralson County Schools, Special Education Department, 299 Robertson Avenue, Tallapoosa, GA 30176

770-574-2500 Phone    770-574-9888 Fax

http://www.doe.k12.ga.us

